STATE OF OREGON
COUNTY OF UNION

ORDER WITHDRAWING TRANSFER APPLICATION 8194

Transfer Application 8194, in the name of Robert and Patricia
Beck, was filed February 16, 1999. On February 19, 2003, the
Water Resgources department received a letter from Robert and
Patricia Beck, owners and operators of the land involved in the
transfer application, requesting that Transfer Application 8194
be withdrawn.

Transfer Application 8194, in the name of Robert and Patricia
Beck, is WITHDRAWN and of no further force or effect. Any
unearned fees will be refunded.

WITNESS the signature of the Water Resources Director,

affixed MAR 1 7 2[][]3

Paul

Cleary, Director

This is an order in other than a contested case. This order is
subject to judicial review under ORS 183.484. Any petition for
judicial review must be filed within the 60 day time period
specified by ORS 183.484(2).

Pursuant to ORS 536.075 and OAR 137-004-080 and OAR 690-01-005
you may either petition for judicial review or petition the
Director for recomnsideration of this order.
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